
Date: November 21, 2022 

To: Commissioners Court 

From: Jim Skinner, Sheriff _::fQ.:/ 

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF 
COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS 

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF 

Re: FY 2023 Change Order #5 - Radio Consulting Contract 2017-086 

The Collin County Sheriffs Office respectfully requests the extension of the radio-consulting 
contract. Due to the retirement of the Sheriffs Office Captain who managed the radio project 
and the retirement of the onsite Motorola radio tech in December, the Sheriffs Office believes 
keeping the consulting contract open for another year is vital to the radio project. The 
extension will be through December 31, 2023 and will not affect the budget. 
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